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Robyn Tice

From: Gregg Harding
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 2:11 PM
To: Robyn Tice
Subject: FW: attn. Chairman Carter Quina / letter of recommendation

Hi Robyn, 
 
This was addressed to the ARB Chairman. I think, however, that it is meant for Members of the City Council 
regarding the upcoming ARB nomination. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks! 
 
Best, 
 

Gregg Harding, RPA 
Historic Preservation Planner  
Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 

222 W Main St. 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
Office: 850.435.1676 
Cell:  850.336.9407 
gharding@cityofpensacola.com 

  
 
Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and 
employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public 
records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, 
contact our office by phone or in writing. 
 

From: Eve Herron <surfneve@att.net>  
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 8:38 AM 
To: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: attn. Chairman Carter Quina / letter of recommendation 

 
Dear Chairman Quina, 
I’m writing to recommend my close and personal friend, Bianca Villegas as a new board  
member for the Pensacola Architectual Review Board.    
Bianca and I have young children at Episcopal Day School and she has been instrumental 
in leading the Parent Service Organization.    She is also the secretary for the North Hill  
Neighborhood Association and cares deeply for the preservation of our historic homes 
and district.     
I believe Bianca has a unique ability to get things done because of her past experiences  
of living in Washington D.C.  and because she’s a mother (great multi-tasker). 
It is truly a privilege to know her and I assure you that her commitment, as well as her high 
moral values are without question.  I have no doubt she will make a strong addition to your team. 
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Sincerely, 
Eve Herron 
surfneve@att.net  
 

 


